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Headteacher: Mr P Thompson 

Monday 27th March 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Tile Workshop- Reception and Year 1 pupils 
 

To celebrate King Charles’ Coronation in May, we have arranged for some of the staff 
from the Jackfield Tile Museum in Ironbridge to do a workshop in school with the 
Reception (Class 1) and Year 1 pupils. The children will each have a go at decorating a 
tile. Once finished, these tiles will become part of a whole school mural which will be 
displayed on the wall in the school hall.  
 

Workshop details  
 
The workshop will take place in school on Wednesday 19th April and the children will 
be supervised by Bryn Offa staff.  

Workshop cost 
 
BOPTA have very kindly agreed to subsidise the workshop. This means we have been 
able to keep costs to parents to a minimum and the voluntary contribution for it will be 
£6.90 per pupil. This includes the cost of additional staffing required for the workshop 
and the cost of the workshop. Payment for this should be made electronically via the 
School Money online system and you will receive a text/email when the payment has 
been set up. Although this payment is voluntary, please note that if we do not receive 
sufficient contributions to cover the cost of the workshop, it will not go ahead. It would 
be a terrible shame if we have to cancel it and support from all parents with payment 
would be really appreciated. Payment should be made by Monday 17th April where 
possible to allow us to ensure that the workshop is viable. If you would like to discuss 
payment, please contact Miss Morris.  
 
Children receiving pupil premium (free school meals) will not need to make the 
voluntary contribution as the cost of their child’s contribution to the visit is covered 
under the pupil premium.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Thompson 
Headteacher  


